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Hello Saxon fans, this is Paul Vecchio the new Director of Athletics welcoming you to another year of AU athletics. |
look forward to an exciting year that will see our teams compete strongly in the extremely challenging Empire 8
Conference while striving to reach our goals of forming not only outstanding athletes, but more importantly, well-
rounded graduates of Alfred University that will be prepared to leave their mark on our society.

The fact that you are signed up to receive these updates assures me that you are true fans of the Purple and Gold and |
want to thank you for your support of our student-athletes and our intercollegiate program.

I am honored to be able to serve this great University and support those that wear the Alfred name proudly on their
uniforms while balancing the challenge of being a committed student and athlete that will allow us to bring recognition
and pride to our academic community and alumni. Your support both in voice, spirit, and of course, monetarily truly
does make a difference to our athletic program and our student-athletes. | encourage you to come out and support the
Saxons either at home games or if we are competing near your home in the future.

Thanks again and Go Saxons!



